The Fifth Avenue Family Connection



Fifth Avenue United Methodist Church 323 S. Fifth Avenue West Bend, WI 53095

February 5, 2023

Pastor: Rev. Clarissa L. Martinelli

Church Phone: (262) 334-2059 e-mail: church@faumc.org website: www.faumc.org



Nursery Care

Our nursery is staffed during our worship service. Nursery is located

off hallway downstairs by parking lot entrance. Parents are welcome to drop off their child before the service starts or any time during the service.



Please turn in your Pledge/ Commitment card for 2023. We can then dedicate our financial resources to

continuing to do God's work in the coming year. Extra cards are available on the table in the hallway or you may call the church office at 262-334-2059.

Bible Study on the Psalms will

be held on Saturdays in February at 1:00pm in the Fireside Room and led by Ellen Johnson. Bring your bible. Please call the church office, 334-2059, to sign up or use the signup sheet on the bulletin board in the north foyer.



Soup Sale

Souper Bowl Sunday, Feb. 12, will feature frozen soups for sale. All proceeds will benefit organizations

that help victims of sex trafficking. Please consider donating soup for this cause. Containers are in north the entrance and near kitchen. Fill containers to 1 inch from the top, label them and place them in the kitchen freezer. Large containers will sell for and small \$8 containers \$3. Your donation and purchase of soup is greatly appreciated.



Church Directories

The new 2023 Church Directories are available at either entrance. Pick up your free copy.

Please call the church office at 334-2059 if there are any changes, corrections, etc.

Weekly Schedule

Sunday, Feb. 5

No Choir Rehearsal

9:30am Worship Service

10:30am Fellowship Time

Monday, Feb. 6

7:00pm Boys & Girls Scouts

Tuesday, Feb. 7

9:00am TOPS Mtg.

1:00pm Prayer Shawl Ministry

6:30pm AA Mtg.

7:00pm SA Mtg.

Wednesday, Feb. 8

1:00pm Sewing Day

6:00pm Handbell Rehearsal

Thursday, Feb. 9

7:00pm AA Mtg.

Friday, Feb. 10

No Meetings

Saturday, Feb. 11

9:00am SA Mtg.

1:00pm Psalm Bible Study



Scout Sunday and Pulpit Exchange will be observed next Sunday, Feb. 12.

Boy Scout Troop 780 and Girl Scout Troop 6780 will be participating in the service.

We will also have a pulpit exchange that day. Pastor Jerome Sahabandhu from the Menomonee Falls UMC will be preaching while Pastor Clarissa will be preaching at his church.



Noisy Sunday Next Sunday

We will continue our Noisy Offering on the 2nd Sunday of each month from Oct. through

May. Bring your extra change for the Bolivia Motorcyle Project. The goal is to raise enough money to purchase 4 motorcyles for pastors in Bolivia. This will help navigate difficult roads where cars cannot pass. Thank you for providing a much needed instrument to help spread God's work in Bolivia!



Can You Help?

Bag-making days will be held Wednesday, Feb. 8, from 1-3pm and Saturday, Feb.25, from 9 am to

noon. Work will be done on both T-shirts and school bags. Come and join for fun and fellowship as we cut, sew and pack t-shirts and school bags. No sewing skills needed.

If you would like, bring your own sewing machine. Kits to make school bags are available in the north entrance. Return completed school bags and the plastic bag to the north entrance. Questions? Call Shirley at (262) 334-9362.

T-shirts needed, long or short sleeves; crew, V-necked or scoop necked. Full Pantry Food Pantry is asking for our T-shirt bags to give to clients, so T-shirts are needed. Check with family and friends. Place T-shirts in the bin outside the front door.